
 

Sun River Utilities, Inc. 
5195 NW 77TH Avenue | Miami, Florida 33166 

Main: (305) 463-9838 | Fax: (305) 463-9881 

 
 
Sent Via Email  
ATTN: Ray Sandrock, County Administrator 
Charlotte County 
18500 Murdock Circle 
Port Charlotte, FL 33948 
bcc.administration@charlottefl.com 
 
ATTN: Art Graham, Chairman 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Commission Clerk’s Office 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
Chairman.Graham@psc.state.fl.us 
 
          February 5, 2016,  
 

Re: Rescission of Notice of Abandonment of Water and Wastewater Service  
 
Dear Messrs. Sandrock and Graham:  
 

I am writing to inform you that Sun River Utilities, Inc., a Florida corporation ("SRU") 
hereby rescinds its Notice of Abandonment, dated December 10, 2015.  SRU has successfully 
closed a sale of its assets to North Charlotte Waterworks, Inc. as of February 4, 2016. Therefore, 
the abandonment proceedings are no longer necessary. 
 
 Thank you very much for your attention to this matter.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
_______________________________ 
Lara Hechtkopf 
Sun River Utilities, Inc. 
Vice President 
 
Cc:  
Janette S. Knowlton, Charlotte County Attorney 
Charlotte County 
18500 Murdock Circle, Rm #573 
Port Charlotte, FL 33948 
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County.Attorney@CharlotteCountyFL.gov 
 
Marilyn Miller 
Charlotte County 
18500 Murdock Circle, Rm #573 
Port Charlotte, FL 33948 
Marilyn.miller@CharlotteCountyFL.gov 
 
Jon Iglehart, District Director 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection – South District 
2295 Victoria Avenue, Suite 364 
Fort Myers, Florida 33901 
Jon.Iglehart@dep.state.fl.us 

  
 
 
 




